
“Dear P.T.O. or School Administrator,

Please consider this request to fund a special educational opportunity for my 

__ - grade class through A6’s Tumbleweed Press.

A6 is a non-profit arts organization. A6’s Tumbleweed Press is an arts 
education program rooted in printmaking and book arts. Our school does not 

have the equipment or facility available to offer instruction in these art forms. 

Tumbleweed Press leverages the professional print studio at A6 so we can give 

our students new experiences in visual arts. 

Tumbleweed Press connects printmaking and book arts with a variety of 

subjects to promote deeper student engagement and enhanced learning. 

Projects are tied to Oregon State Education Standards.

I would like to engage my students in the following Tumbleweed Press project : 

(Describe here).

________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________

This project includes a teacher training component, so I can further my 

professional development in the arts and lead the class-based sections of the 

project. My class will visit A6 for the presswork with guidance from the studio’s 

Artist Members. 

At the conclusion of the project, my students will have the opportunity to 

showcase their work to family and friends at the A6 Gallery.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

(Name)”

[ SAMPLE LETTER ]

How can we help?

Let us know how we can support your efforts to bring students to A6 

for Tumbleweed Press. We can present our programs to your PTO, 

administration, or fellow teachers. We can also explore long-term funding 

strategies for your school through grants or sponsorships.

Call us at 541.330.8759 or email a6@atelier6000.org.


